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Inside this issue: 

Remember  
Membership Renewal  

Time  
For 2016:   

 
Cheques payable to Exe 
Power Boat & Ski Club  
for renewal forms please 
email Neil or Drew 

n.hurlock@tiscali.co.uk  
 
   Or 

Andrew Langdon 
ablexe@btinternet.com  

Or download from out website 
A good response so far so 
keep the membership fees 
coming, remember if you 

want to rally you have to be a 
paid up member ! 

Likewise if you want to be 
part of the Facebook Page 

you must be a paid up mem-
ber of the Club.  

If you have something that you 

would like to put in the News-

letter or even on the newly 

designed web page and share 

with all EPBSC members as 

well as the whole world, then 

email the editor, donõt worry 

about format, layout, spelling 

or grammar ñwe can take care 

of the final production.  

So what are you waiting for ñ

Get in touch NOW  

Some òBigó events have happened over the last 

couple of weeks in several disciplines including: 

The Big Photo (T850)ñExmouth, Thundercats 

racing at Clevedon and Cowes-Torquay-Cowes 56th 

race. 

So no real rally to speak of due to the Big photo event and also 
CTC took lots of club members away doing lots of things re-
lated to this historic event. 
Although one heat was held after the Big photo event but no 
timings were taken, it was more a treat for those that had a 
boat running to finally get up on the plane and run round the 
course for a 10 minute heat. 
The amount of ñphotoò runs must have taken itôs toll as boats 
were all over the place during the heat and there was then a 
rush on to get them all up on the Slipway for the first of the 
óShore sideô pictures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     
     
Once this picture was taken 
it was then onto the grass for 
the mass picture of some 43 
boats that were available for 
the day. 
The club certainly has the 
biggest fleet in the country 
although one report said that 
the South West was the re-
tirement home for the T850 
class of boats, well you 
make your own mind up? 
 
 

mailto:exeski@exmouthskiclub.com


Saturday 27th & Sunday 28th August  2016 
  

T he picturesque seaside resort of Clevedon in North Somerset hosted Rounds 9 & 10 of the 2016 Mi-
crolink ThunderCat Racing Championship. The course was set as the fast and furious testing teams 

stamina and all out speed!     
 

2 full days over the bank holiday weekend of vibrant, fun and action packed racing will take place on this great 

Somerset resort. Watch the adrenalin filled racers, battle for pole positions, hoping to make the top 12 that will 

go through to the final heat. 

 

It is the first time that the ThunderCat Racing team has visited the beautiful coastal town of Clevedon.  The 

town, nestled between Bristol and Weston-Super-Mare, provides a magnificent backdrop to view this high oc-

tane water sport.  The Bristol Channel will see some different exhilarating racing.  You can expect the 4m inflat-

able boats to be hitting the white crests and reach heights of 20 plus feet in the air... a spectacle you will not 

see in any other motorsport.  

A quote from Malachy Browne: òBeaten but not broke. 2 days and nearly 100 miles   

Thundercat power boat racing.  Thanks Tom Williams  and team broad bean for letting me be part of your team.   

And the sponsors.   
We got 5th place today out of. 19  Not bad for my first race I will do it againó. 

 

Photoõs courtesy of Mike Powell 


